From: Alexander Gurevich <gureval@yahoo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 5:08 PM @GMM chT!ON

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John /

Subject: File Number: OP.12.013 and Z.13.0.36 CW (PH) - FE% é, 14
ITER] - ‘é

Dear City Hall!
We strongly oppose to the proposed change of zone planing and proposed building to be built - either high rises or 3-

storey ones,

Our neighborhood is quiet and respectfull with low density population and we want to see it in a future this way. All of us
paid significant amount of money in order to afford quality living among hardly working middle class people.

Who will be living in TWO 17 storey houses, one of them is declared as senior residence? Where will they get THAT
many seniors and what will prevent them to change the status of senior residence to condo?

Where all that people will park their cars and how additional hundreds of them will flow in our neighborhood, alreasdy
fammed on Fri nights?

3-storey houses will be kind of subsidized?! Here, in Thornhill Woods?

We do not want any retail and associated visitiors as well as delivery frucks.

You - City of Vaughan - implied restrictions on our possibility to erect decks, but allow 17 storey buildings, which
constitutes no privacy for us at all?

What about schools? Where will they go considering all schools around are equipped with portapacks already?
What's going to be with public fransit, i.e. with one bus every half an hour?

Ecology - they're about to remove trees and invade buffer zone of Don river.

THIS IS ABSOLUTELY UNACCEPTABLE AND HAS TO BE PUT DOWN ONCE AND FOREWER.

WE SAY NOE!!

Sincerely, Yana Gurevich
26 Strauss Rd, Thornhill, L4J8Z6
905-597-0505




